
June 20, 2022 

To Parents 

Kani City School Lunch Center Director  

 

 

Change in June 20 (Monday) School Lunch 

本日の給食について  

 

 This is to inform you that due to center equipment malfunction, 

the "shaki shaki salad was not served today. 

 

 We would l ike to apologize for any inconvenience this may 

have caused you and your child, and inform you that proper 

measures wil l be taken to prevent it from happening again .  

 

 

■For inquiries 

Kani City School Lunch Center  

TEL （0574）62-6001 

FAX （0574）62-7869  


